Hi Ron,  This message is to confirm a phone conversation I had with Nicole Morrow.  Last year we put thru a course change for MUP 368.  I changed everything, but left off the long course title change.  Now the content reads that the course is "like Instrument ensemble" and the title stills says "Woodwind Ensemble."  Nicole thought that this could be a consent item at the first UCC meeting.  Thanks, Louise
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